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Dear Parents / Carers,
Over the last year, Year 3 have been taking part in guitar lessons as a whole class.  We have now been given the opportunity to showcase our achievements in the Key Stage 2 Musical Festival on Wednesday 20th June 2018. 
We will be leaving school at 12.15pm and travelling to the Metrodome in Barnsley.  We will be returning to school around 3.45pm, however I will send a text if we are going to be late.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Parents are welcome to come along and watch. Tickets can be bought on the door for £2.50 and the performance will begin at 1.30pm and will finish around 3.00pm.
Please remember to send children with their guitars and music sheets tomorrow morning.
We hope to see you there!
Kind Regards,
Miss Goodyear
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